USDA food distribution

A USDA food distribution for Nevada residents will be Sept. 22
at the Tahoe Douglas Senior Center, 885 Highway 50, Zephyr
Cove.

There are only four nonperishable items to be given away this
month. The next distribution will be Nov. 17. More commodities
will be available then.

Items will be distributed from 9-10am.

Preference will be given to residents who have participated in
past months. Nevada identification to prove residency 1is
needed to receive food.

For more information, call (775) 586.8330.
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